
 
 

Red Rock Democratic Club General meeting 
October 25, 2017 

 
Dan Kruger was called the meeting to order at 7:03 pm.  
Debbie Conway, Clark County Recorder led the Pledge of Allegiance for the membership.  
One new members were recognized – Steve Sisolak. 
The Treasurer’s report was given by acting Treasurer Ginni Kruger.  A detailed accounting is available at the 
check in table. Howard Beckerman made the motion that the Treasurer’s report be accepted.  Barbara Apperle 
seconded the motion.  The membership approved the motion. 
Frank Fopiano made the motion that the General Meeting minutes from September not be read and it should 
be approved.  Heather Senn seconded the motion.  The motion was approved by the membership.   
Dan introduced George Trachtman who is over seeing the upcoming elections.  George spoke of the rules for 

the annual RRDC election which will be on November 15th, our next meeting. He announced the four positions 

available - President, Treasurer and two At Large members.  No one is running for President.  George asked 

Dan if he would continue as President and Dan consented. Ginni Kruger is on the ballot unopposed for the 

Treasurer position. Mike Herring, Karina Provost, Lani Paz, Jessica Rosenfeld and Heather Senn are on the 

ballot for the 2 Members At-Large.  

Dan made several announcements in his President’s Report.   
Due to the Thanksgiving holiday the November General meeting will be on the 15th.   

The speaker at the November meeting will be Barbara Buckley, Executive director Clark County Legal 

Services. 

The Holiday Party will be held December 9th at Distill Bar and Grill at 10820 West Charleston from 6 PM until 

10 PM.  Everyone will be able to order off the menu with individual checks and the club will purchase the non-

alcoholic drinks and dessert. 

Dan introduced the evening’s guest speaker, Steve Sisolak, Chair, Clark County Commission and Democratic 
Candidate for Governor.  He spoke briefly about the current projects being built in Clark County and a couple 
that will be coming soon.  He then took questions from the membership. 

Dan asked those officials and candidates who had signed up to come forward and say a few words about their 
campaign or organization. 

Drawing for pot of gold was held. Briana Johnson was the winner - she donated her winnings of $40.00 back to 
the club.  
Meeting was adjourned at 8:42 pm.  

 


